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MESSAGE FROM RENWICK, HEAD OF CHANCERY, WASHINGTON,
RECEIVED 0720 HOURS: 16 APRIL

MESSAGE FROM SECRETARY HAIG

He has spoken again to Costa Mendez. He says that
the Commander in Chief of the Argentine Navy

has assured him that no Argentine submarine

is in or is entering the Maritime Exclusion Zone.
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